Melendez, Yadira

From: Carol Christensen <ccviolin@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 9:33 PM

To: Melendez, Yadira

Subject: Carol Christensen and protest of CVS renewal permit

[You don't often get email from ccviolin@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello,

| have failed to understand how to email a protest against the renewal of the CVS Store, Brady Street and Farland
Avenue, permit. | have been trying to do this for over a week with no success. The City’s site is not senior friendly.

| have written about this blight twice before.

| was able to leave a message on the telephone machine of the alderman of this district.

The store on Brady and Farland has garbage in the north lawn year round plus broken shrubs and sticks on the ground.
The turning door in the front of the store needs to be cleaned. | have offered to do so but was told no. In my opinion it
looks like it could cause a disease. The walkway on the north side of the store needs to be replaced. Between large gaps

in the cement is blacktop. | have caught my walker in this terrain a number of times.

Does a corner site have accountability to clear the snow and ice off of the sidewalk so walkers don’t get stuck? It forced
me to walk in the street.

The building should be torn down and turned into a parking lot. Put two benches between the sparse north side
shrubbery and use the bricks to build up beneath the edges of the Veterans Park lagoon.

If this permit advances to the next level please let me know. | wish to attend. Today | have an important eye surgery
appointment | cannot miss.

Carol Christensen
1660 N Prospect Avenue

Sent from my iPhone



